
Meeting Minutes - June 14th, 2022 

 

Stephanie Drahozal (President) [x] Mark Wegner [x]  

Jen Nichols Kapusta (Vice President) [x]  Tina Bastian [x]  

Sandy Briski (Treasurer) [ ]  Querida Funck [x]  

Helena Pope (Secretary) [x]  Nick Kapusta [ ]  

Mark Daspit [ ]   

Meeting was held at Oregon High School. Called to order at 7:04pm. 

 

Treasurer’s Report  

 

No report this month.  

 

Building Stuff 

 

There is a props organization scheduled for June 18th at 10am. Duane Draper will be in 

attendance and potentially Sarah Karlen.  

 

New Business/Upcoming Shows  

 

Rehearsals for Sweeney Todd began three weeks ago. Blocking rehearsals begin tomorrow. 

Things are going according to schedule. Sandy will be meeting with Nate Mendl to set up when 

tickets will be on sale on June 26th. Sweeney Todd will be participating in Oregon’s Summerfest 

Parade. We will be using the OSHP banner for the parade.  

 

The board procedure documents that the current board members have created have been 

compiled into a file on the OSHP Google account. Helena will be including the Instagram 

account information in the document about Newsletter Responsibilities. In Membership 

Responsibilities, whomever is leading that task is responsible for updating past and present 

members in the database. Stephanie will be searching for the rubric that is used to  appoint 

scholarships and will add it to the Scholarships document.  

 

Stephanie will be including a tidbit in the next newsletter asking members to reach out if the 

companies/businesses/corporations that they work for either participate in giving out grants or 

have a “match for match” opportunity. Mark Wegner did some research on grants available to 

help give a better idea on what kind of information we would need to start applying for grants.  

 

Q, while working on content for the 40th anniversary, suggested another meeting for all 

members to discuss what OSHP would like to accomplish by our 50th anniversary.  

 

40th Anniversary Celebration  



 

Nick Kapusta is the tech director for the anniversary celebration.  

 

Q is working on a full timeline of OSHP history. She is working with previous members to help 

piece together the shows and memories together throughout the decades. She has pulled a 

program from each show OSHP has done that we had kept over the years. Q is also working on 

getting multimedia from John Unertl to put together in the slideshow. She wants to create a vinyl 

timeline banner for us to use not only for the anniversary celebration but also for future use.  

 

Mark Wegner is going to toy around with creating a song for publicity for the anniversary 

celebration.  

 

The next meeting will be on Monday July 25th via Zoomvat 7pm. Meeting was adjourned at 

8:03pm.  

 


